Exhibit E
Consent Agreement



CONTRA COSTA COUNTY FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT

October 5, 2022

Vince Wells, President Paul Silva, President

United Professional Fire Fighters of Contra United Chief Officers Association
Costa County P.O. Box 23503

IAFF Local 1230 Pleasant Hill, CA 94523

112 Blue Ridge Drive
Martinez, CA 94553

Andrew Murray, City Manager
City of Pinole

2131 Pear Street

Pinole, CA 94564

Re: Consent to Proposed Fire Protection Services Agreement Between City of
Pinole and Contra Costa County Fire Protection District

Dear Mssrs. Wells, Silva, and Murray,

As you are likely aware, the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District (the “District”)
intends to submit a resolution of application to its Board of Directors on October 11, 2022,
proposing the provision of fire protection services within the jurisdictional boundaries of the
City of Pinole (the “City”) pursuant to a fire protection services agreement. A copy of the
proposed agreement is included for your review.

The statute authorizing such services, Government Code section 56134, requires that each
affected public agency and recognized employee organization consent to the proposed
contract or receive 30-days advance notice of the hearing on the resolution of application.
To meet this requirement, we respectfully request that you indicate the consent of your
respective organizations to the City and District entering into the proposed fire protection
services agreement by signing below. Please return an executed copy of this agreement to
our office by October 10, 2022.

If you have any questions, please contact us at any time.
Regards,

il

Lewis Broschard
Fire Chief

cc: Chris Wynkoop, Fire Chief for the Pinole Fire Department

Enclosure: Proposed Fire Protection Services Agreement
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This agreement may be executed in two or more counterparts, each of which shall be
deemed an original, but all of which together shall constitute one and the same agreement.
My below signature indicates that |, on behalf of the organization that | represent, consent to
the City and District entering into the proposed fire protection services agreement.

Vince Wells Paul Silva

President President

United Professional Fire Fighters of Contra United Chief Officers Association
Costa

IAFF Local 1230

Andrew Murray Lewis T. Broschard
City Manager Fire Chief
City of Pinole Contra Costa County Fire Protection

District



